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AquaFarm, the search engine for aquaculture

Pordenone, 6 December 2019.  In three year AquaFarm has become the event of
reference for Italian, European and Mediterranean basin aquacultures. In the 2020
edition (which will  take  place  next  February 19th  and 20th)  the results  of  the
research projects funded by Horizon 2020, Erasmus +, InterReg and FEAMP will be
highlighted.

Technological innovation inspired by applied sectoral research must and will have
to lead more and more towards environmental, economic and social sustainability
of aquaculture, acquiring a greater significance as it is associated to the production
of highly nutritional foods. In this case, in fact, other factors necessarily come into
play, such as quality, food safety, consumer protection and its correct information.

AquaFarm has always devoted considerable space for research activities: this year
a  whole  session  will  be  focused  on  it.  Coordinators  and  partners  of  different
projects  will  present  the  results  directly  applicable  in  farming  or  aimed  at
optimizing the supply chain processes. Many of the Italian Universities, Research
Institutes, Associations and Companies, also present as exhibitors in the event, are
active partners of research consortia funded under the Horizon 2020, Erasmus +,
InterReg or national programmes.

The appointment is set for the afternoon of 19 February 2020 at Pordenone Fiere.

For additional information visit the website: www.aquafarmexpo.it
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